
 Cuiken Primary School 
 

   

February 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

Book Fair 

 

We are having a school Book Fair on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th March 2019. 

 

The school Book Fair will be open on Wednesday 6thMarch and Thursday 7th March from 

9.00am – 11.30am and 1.15pm - 2.45pm.   

 

You may wish to come along when your child’s class is timetabled to visit, although parents are 

welcome at any time.  Pupils should bring money for books on the day of the class visit only. 

 

Class Day Time 

Nursery (Morning) Wednesday 6th March 9.00 – 9.30am 

Nursery (Afternoon) Wednesday 6th March 1.15 – 1.45pm 

P1a Wednesday 6th March 11.00 – 11.30am 

P1b Thursday 7th March 11.00 – 11.30am 

P2 Wednesday 6th March 2.15 – 2.45pm 

P2/3 Thursday 7th March 2.15 – 2.45pm 

P3 Thursday 7th March 1.15 – 1.45pm 

P4 Thursday 7th March 9.00 – 9.30am 

P5 Thursday 7th March 10.00 – 10.30am 

P6a Wednesday 6th March 9.30 – 10.00am 

P6b Thursday 7th March  1.45 – 2.15pm 

P7 Wednesday 6th March 1.45 – 2.15pm 

 

If the book your child wishes to purchase is sold out, then this will be ordered at the end of 

the Book Fair and will be delivered within a few days.  The book requires to be paid for at 

the time of ordering. 

 

Payment can only be made by cash or cheque. (We cannot accept credit/debit cards).  If 

you send a cheque, please make it payable to Cuiken Primary School. 

 

Brochures illustrating the books will be sent home the week before the Book Fair. 

 

The school receives a very high percentage of all sales, which enables us to buy extra books 

for the school, which benefits all the children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Claire Bond 

Headteacher 

 


